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Dear House Committee on Rules, 

 

HCR 8 is an URGENT bill that needs your attention. 

It would significantly support and promote shelter cats and dogs from animal shelters, 

which would help more homeless dogs and cats find forever homes. 

 

HCR 8 would help reduce costs to taxpayers by reducing the number of dogs and 

cats in government-run animal shelters. 

Our other loyal sentient beings deserve homes! 

 

 HCR 8 would honor the hard-working staff and volunteers at Oregon's numerous 

animal shelters, along with all the compassionate Oregonians who choose to give 

shelter dogs and cats another chance by adopting them. 

 

 HCR 8 would follow states like Kentucky, Ohio, Colorado, Tennessee, California, 

Illinois and Georgia. 

 

Does Oregon have empathy and a progressive and much needed law to help these 

animals get placed in loving homes? Please provide compassion and support to 

humans with or without mental illness and get HCR8 activated in Oregon. 

Let's see it!   Support HCR8!! 

 

Thank you 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paige Powell 

 


